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ISSUE BRIEF 

 

Proposed Change in the Law 

In the provisions applicable to IMRF, the bill would add Commerce Commission police officers to 
the list of active State Employees’ Retirement System (SERS) members who can transfer IMRF 
service earned as a law enforcement officer to SERS. It makes no changes to the requirements 
or procedures for these transfers. The bill also makes similar changes to transfers from a 
Downstate Fire (Article 4) fund or the Cook County pension system to SERS. 

 

Reasons for Position 

This bill includes transfer provisions requested by various members of the pension funds. It does 
not make any changes to the amount that can be transferred from IMRF to SERS nor to how 
such transfers are made, but rather only adds an additional police officer group to those eligible 
to make the transfer. 

Senate Bill 2104:  
Commerce Commission Officer Transfers 

IMRF Position:  
NEUTRAL 

Sponsor(s):  
Senator Martwick 


